
 

 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

Date:  October 5, 2022 

Re:  Request for Proposals - #S-C00055-00002340 

Project:  Hospital Feasibility Study 

Department Contact:  Michael Paul, Public Health Director 

 
 
This is notice of the County's intent to award a contract.  After evaluation, the responsible and responsive 
Proposer that submitted a Proposal determined to be the most advantageous for the County, is indicated 
below.  In accordance with the Columbia County Personal Services Contracting Rules, a Proposer who 
wishes to protest this Award must file the protest within seven calendar days following the date this notice 
is issued. The Proposer identified here as submitting the most advantageous proposal is instructed 
not to proceed until a Contract or other form of notice has been signed by all parties.  A company or 
person who proceeds prior to receiving a Contract, Contract Award, or other form of Award does so without 
a Contract and at their own risk.   
 
 
 
Highest ranked Proposal received from (Awarded):  
 
Jensen Partners 
145 S Spring St. Ste 750 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 

 

Other Proposals received (Not awarded): 
 
Moss Adams 
NBBJ LP 
Whitecap Health Advisors 
Wipfli LLP 

 

   
 


